
 
Brian Haley, LL.B, B.E.S. 
Interim City Solicitor 
Legal Services 
Metro Hall, 26th Floor, Stn. 1260 
55 John Street 
Toronto, ON  M5V 3C6 
Tel.  416-392-8047 
Fax  416-397-5624 

  
Reply To: Michael Smith  

Tel: 416-392-7245  
Fax: 416-397-5624   

E-Mail: michael.a.smith@toronto.ca   
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
Attn: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
via E-mail: BoardSec@ontarioenergyboard.ca 
 
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
Ms. Erin Henderson 
Sr. Regulatory Coordinator 
7th Floor, South Tower 
483 Bay Street 
Toronto, Ontario 
M5G 2P5 
via Email: regulatory@HydroOne.com 
 
Dear Sirs/Mesdames; 
 
Re: EB-2016-0325 Hydro One Networks Inc.'s Section 92- West Toronto Transmission 
Enhancement Project – Notice of Application 
On behalf of the City of Toronto the undersigned is providing this letter of intervention in the captioned 
matter, subject to necessary subsequent authorizations from City Council of the City of Toronto and City 
management and our review of the nature of the City's interest as either a directly impacted property 
owner, an encumbrancer with lands, or interest, or land claims impacted by the upgrade of the 
transmission line and related facilities. That review will determine how the City is, or may be, affected by 
the outcome of this proceeding and the nature and scope of the City's participation. 
Two additional copies of this application will be filed. The City will not be  seeking an award for costs. 
 
Yours truly, 
Michael A. Smith 
Solicitor 
City of Toronto Legal Services 
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